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Dear parent, 

                                              Wishing everyone a very happy New Year! 

We welcome the little ones back to school after a relaxing winter break where they enjoyed the warmth 

and comfort of their homes. The new year brings with it new dreams, new resolutions and new 

beginnings. Developing good values and discipline along with social and moral skills will be our main 

focus for the coming months. 

An eventful 2022 came to an end with many memories to cherish. The month of December was a 

complete roller coaster ride for the young ones as they celebrated their favourite festival – Christmas 

with great enthusiasm and joy.  The classrooms and Christmas tree were decorated by loving little hands 

and there was great anticipation and excitement as they received their gift from ‘Santa Claus.’ 

Winter has set and it is a good time for the children to be outdoors, playing in the sun, developing their 

physical strength and motor abilities. A lot of stress will be laid on exercise, drill, yoga and games.  

 

 

 

ASSEMBLIES AND ACTIVITIES FOR THE MONTH 

12th and 13th January 2023- ‘Story Symphony’ 

Children’s love for stories is unmatched. Stories are a source of inspiration and wonder for the little 

ones. To boost their confidence, the children will become story tellers and narrate a story in the class 

using props or some puppets. 

 

20th January 2023 - ‘Childhood’ 

Childhood is a time to rejoice and be happy. The children of Pre-School E will present an 

assembly showcasing the importance of this very special phase and how to make it a happy and 

memorable one.  

 

 25th January 2023– ‘Republic Day Assembly’ 

The little ones of Pre-School F will showcase the importance of the day for our country through a special 

assembly.  

Republic Day Activity 

The children will be apprised about our Constitution. To help them understand its significance, the little 

ones will be drafting their own ‘Rule Book’ for the class.  

 

 


